
Comments:

Jared Barowitz
Grapevine, TX 76051-4407

March 19, 2009

Dear Federal Reserve Board:

I wouldn''t be to upset if the overdraft charge only happened once. 
However, being charged $35, over 4 times it to much. Now I somewhere 
around -180 in my account.

Sincerely,

Jared

Jared Barowitz, Grapevine, TX

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


